
Good evening Shuey students and families.  This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 
announcements for the upcoming week at our school.  Tuesday is Back to School Night, 
an important parent meeting, at 5:00 and 6:00.  Check your email for the Zoom meeting 
links. Wednesday is the first day of school.  All students will be on Zoom with their 
teachers at 8:30 am. The first day of school Zoom meeting links will be sent to you by 
the classroom teacher.  The books and supplies pickup will be on Thursday and Friday 
from 7:30 am – 6:00 pm.  We are still waiting for a few more books to be delivered to 
the school, and we want parents to make only one pickup.  Your child will not need any 
of the books and supplies until the 2nd week of school.  We are all looking forward to 
another fabulous Shuey year!  Thank you for your support!  Have a great evening. 
	


